
Invitation:  International Week  
 

The Hague University of Applied Sciences cordially invites lecturers from our partner university to become a coach  

during the International Week of our Faculty Business, Finance & Marketing.  As a coach you will guide a group of 

around 20  students from our various bachelor Business Programs and diverse backgrounds through 4 days of 

activities aimed at developing intercultural awareness. (see attached programme).   

Besides the educational program there will of course also plenty of opportunity to meet with colleagues, and on 

Friday we will end with some sightseeing and cultural activities in the city. 

 

Details: 

Date:    Sun 29 January – Fri 3 February   

Program:  Sunday 29th :    Arrival and welcome dinner in the evening 

   Monday 30th:   1st day of activities and dinner in the evening 

  Tuesday 1st:    2nd day of activities, evening free 

  Wed 2nd:         3rd day of activities, evening free 

  Thu 3rd:  4th day of activities and intercultural food festival 

  Friday 4th: City/Museum tour and closing lunch. 

 

Location:  The Hague University main campus, various locations throughout the city. 

Requirements:   None, except of course some teaching/coaching experience,  an interest in intercultural    

   awareness, and sufficient English language skills.  

Preparation:  In the week before we will organize a digital briefing session in preparation. 

Practicalities: Unfortunately we cannot cover flight and travel expenses. We advise interested lecturers to apply 

for an Erasmus+ subsidy for staff mobility.  The Hague University will offer lunches, a free public 

transport card as well as some social activities and dinners throughout the week. We can also assist 

with hotel booking in The Hague.  

  

Application & Information: 

If you are interested please apply by sending a short e-mail with your CV to  BFM-Partnerships@hhs.nl before 

December 1st 2022.  Please be aware that depending on the amount of applications we might not accept all 

applicants. We aim to confirm participation by December 15th.  
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